
 

 

     

Quality & Protection 
As a member of ABTA and SATSA we are fully bonded for your financial protection and adhere to the highest standards 
set by these organisations for quality and service. 
 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information 
Updated 26 April 2021 

 
Travel may not be at the forefront of your mind right now, but many of you had tours planned in the 
coming months and are affected by the measures taken as a result of the coronavirus. 
 
We ask you to be patient and keep the dream of experiencing Africa’s unique wildlife, culture and 
landscapes alive by visiting us as soon as normal operation resume - returning much needed support to 
everyone in Africa also affected by the consequence of coronavirus. 
 
Travel Update:  
As a result of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) impacts worldwide, we have reached the very difficult decision 
to suspend all tours until 31 July 2021. 
 
For the moment, the tours are suspended but as soon as the travel restrictions are lifted and it’s safe to do 
so, we’ll be back on the road exploring the best of what Africa has to offer. 
 
Acacia is bonded with ABTA as a tour operator for your financial protection. 
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